

Welcome W. J. Keenan Rising Ninth Grader!

You are cordially invited to W. J. Keenan's 8.5 Freshman Orientation on August 8 from 9:30 am – 1pm.

Please join us for a day of preparation, as we get ready for your first day of high school!

Although the day is dedicated to students, we are encouraging parents to get a head start by completing the annual registration process on site from between the hours of 10:15 and 12:15. Please note that you will not be able to attend classes on August 16 if this step is not completed.

## Here's what you can expect during 8.5:

- \*An introduction to the 2022-2023 school year by the principal
- \*Engage with a few of the 9th grade teachers
- \*Interact with your peers while competing in team building activities
- \*Check out your school assigned laptop
- \*Tour the school and locate your tentative schedule
- \* Converse with current students and get questions asked by current W.J. Keenan Students

We look forward to meeting you on Monday, August 8, 2022, as we work together to ensure a smooth transition into the next four years of high school.

Respectfully,

Sincerely,

Vondre' T. Whaley

Principal